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Re: 4CF Spanish Workshop  

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of an exciting upcoming event at Perry Hall Primary 

School. As part of our ongoing commitment to engage with our parents and showcase various aspects of 

your child's educational journey, we have arranged a Spanish workshop led by a teacher from one of our 

local secondary schools, Aldersley High School. 

We are delighted that Mrs. Perea will be joining us for a series of interactive language sessions across KS2 

over the remainder of the summer term. The first workshop, which will focus on basic language acquisition 

including greetings, numbers, colours, and animals, will be held on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 from 2.15pm 

to 3.15pm in 4CF. Parents and carers of pupils in 4CF are invited to attend and participate in this session. 

Mrs. Perea’s expertise and passion for teaching Spanish will enhance your child's understanding and 

appreciation of the language. By joining us for this workshop, not only will you be exposed to the joy of 

learning alongside your child, but you will also gain practical insights and language skills that can be utilised 

during the upcoming summer holidays no doubt. 

It is important to note that this workshop is just the beginning as Mrs. Perea will be conducting additional 

sessions with other classes throughout the summer term.  

We sincerely hope that you can join us for this captivating Spanish lesson. Your presence and active 

engagement will enhance your child's educational experience as they explore new cultures and develop a 

global perspective. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 at 2:15pm for what 

promises to be a stimulating and educational event. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

class teacher or Mr. Gardner our Modern Foreign Languages lead teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Fellows 

Headteacher 
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